

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to recommend Jeanie Vela, who has been an invaluable part of the Texas Academy of Faith and Arts community. In addition to being a volunteer parent for many years, Jeanie served as a dedicated and effective member of our school board for three years, and she played a crucial role in the development and success of our marketing department.

Jeanie's tenure on the board was marked by her keen attention to detail and her ability to navigate complex logistics with ease. Her thoughtful insights and strategic thinking greatly contributed to the board's ability to make sound decisions that benefited our school community. Her commitment to our mission and her passion for education were evident in every meeting and decision she was involved in.

In addition to her work on the board, Jeanie took the initiative to establish and lead our marketing department. Under her leadership, our school's presence on social media platforms grew significantly, helping us reach a wider audience and better engage with our community. Jeanie's creativity, combined with her strong organizational skills, ensured that all marketing efforts were executed flawlessly. She has a remarkable ability to manage multiple projects simultaneously, always delivering high-quality results.

Jeanie's contributions have had a lasting impact on our school, and her absence will undoubtedly be felt. She is a professional of the highest caliber, and I have no doubt that she will excel in any endeavor she chooses to pursue.

It is without reservation that I recommend Jeanie Vela. Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely.

Frik Williams Head of School

Texas Academy of Faith and Arts





info@tafa.org



